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RE: COVID-19 /Coronavirus Update #23

With the Governor lifting restrictions in Florida, we are going to begin our own internal
“reopening” and loosening of restrictions here at Sarasota Bay Club. It will be a slow and
methodical process. This does not include Assisted Living or Skilled Nursing Facilities which
remain, per emergency order of the Governor, in full lock down with no visitors allowed except
for “end-of-life” compassion exceptions. Please remember we are moving at our own pace and
continuing is contingent on staying safe and COVID-free.

We will begin the reopening process with the following services:

All restrictions will be enforced. If you cannot comply, we will have to ask you to leave the
event.

Exercise with Claudia

Beginning next week on Monday, May 18" and Wednesday, May 20™ in the Ringling Room.
Classes will begin Monday at 10:00 am. and Wednesday at 10 am. and another class on
Wednesday at 1:00 p.m.

Sign-up sheets in Lifestyle Sign-Up Room.

Masks are mandatory.

Ten people per session spaced at least six feet apart. No exceptions. Please arrive on time.

Bingo with Jill

Beginning on Tuesday, May 19" and Thursday, May 21% in the Ringling Room.
Bingo will be Tuesday and Thursday at 2:00 p.m.

Sign-up sheets in Lifestyle Sign-up Room.

Masks are mandatory

21 people per session. No exceptions.

Beauty Salon
Services by appointment only, beginning Monday, May 32

Only one resident and one hairdresser will be allowed in the Salon at any time.
Masks are mandatory.
Appointments can be made beginning Thursday, May 1 ge by calling 552-3261.
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Lunch in the Dining Room — NO GUESTS (INCLUDING FAMILY) — RESIDENTS ONLY
Reservations only by calling the Hostess Station at ext. 320.

Hours 11:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Please use the hand sanitizer before entering the room.

A temperature check will be done at the door before entrance is allowed.

Maximum of no more than 4 per table. We will not seat you with anyone. It is up to you if you
want anyone at your table.

Maximum of 20 in the room at any time.

Begins Monday, May 18™,

As of this time we do not have any Club residents, staff, or family members of staff, having
tested positive or presumptively positive for COVID-19,

If at any time you are not feeling well or think you may have a temperature, please don’t
hesitate to call us and please do not attend any event.

We must emphasize that this could change if we find something detrimental has occurred as a
result of these restrictions being loosened. Let’s all move forward and continue our practice of
safety precautions. These are small sacrifices we are making now for the best outcome in the
future.
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